ATHENS TOWNSHIP ZONING HEARING BOARD




July 2, 2015 – Special Meeting
Zoning Hearing Board members in attendance were:    John Baird, Rita Jo Swingle, Diane Marvin and Walt Haggerty, Alternate, Ed Reid, Zoning Officer, and Secretary, Elaine Daddona.  
Chairman John Baird called the meeting to order at 6:30PM to discuss the letter dated June 25, 2015 from Attorney Gerard Zeller, Zoning Hearing Board Solicitor, who tendered his resignation due to health reasons.  The Board met to discuss an appointment for a replacement on the Zoning Hearing Board.  Chairman Baird took the Board into Executive Session at 6:31PM and commenced at 6:50PM.
Motion by Chairman Baird to offer the position for a reasonable fee amount, first to Attorney Damian Rossettie who had stated he would be interested in accepting the position contingent on the acceptance of his law firm with Attorney R. Joseph Landy.  If Attorney Rossettie did not accept, motion to extend the position to Attorney Andrew Hutz, as he stated he would be interested in accepting the position as well.  Diane Marvin seconded the motion, and motion unanimously carried.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:05PM, as there was no further business to discuss.






Respectfully submitted,
Elaine J. Daddona, Secretary

